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Week of March 12th to March 16th, 2018 

Mid Winter Break –No Classes 

Upcoming Events: March 19th– March 23rd, 2018  

Monday, 
Mar. 19th 

 Social Media Assembly Period 5 in cafeteria for Grade 9 students 

 Badminton team to Middlefield CI, leaving 3:10 pm, leaving location 5:30 pm - Mrs. Fung & Ms. Liu 

 School Council Meeting in Library at 6:00 pm, Presentation “Social Media is Life” 7:00 pm—All 
parents are welcome! Please join your School Council for this wonderful presentation. (see page 8 of 
this bulletin) 

Tuesday,  
Mar. 20th 

 Peer tutoring for all Grade 9 students during lunch (period 3) in the Library. 

 Computer Science Club meeting after school in room 155 - Mr. Berry 

 Homework Club meeting after school in the Library. See message on page 6 of this  
       bulletin – Mrs. Wheatley 

 Gr.9 Band Rehearsal in Cafeteria from 2:50-5:00 pm - Mr. Harrison 

Wednesday, 
Mar. 21st 

 Slam Poetry Competition at Wendat Village PS, leaving 8:15 am, leaving location 2:30 pm—         
Mrs. Pascual 

 Markham Speaks Up conference, during period 9:30 am-2:30 pm in Library for Grade 11 students - 
Mrs. Heron 

 DECA Meeting, 3:00 pm - Mrs. Webber 

 SAA Dodge Ball Tournament in the Gym from 3:00-6:00 pm - Ms. Morrison 

Thursday,  
Mar. 22nd 

 

 Vocal to Central Peel S.S. Jazz Festival, leaving 7:50 am, leaving location 2:30 pm - Mrs. Caswell 

 SHSM to MSH for PARTY Program, leaving 8:15 am, walking, leaving location 3:00 pm - Mr. 
Weinstein 

 Battle of the Bands, Rock with Cops featuring Walk the Beat at lunchtime in the Cafeteria 

 Peer tutoring for all Grade 9 students during lunch (period 3) in the Library 

 Mock Trial Club meeting at 3:00 pm in Room 226—Ms. Sharma 

 French Speech Competition at Tommy Douglas Secondary leaving 2:50 pm and returning 7:00pm 

 Homework Club meeting after school in the Library. See message on page 6 of this  
       bulletin – Mrs. Wheatley 

Friday, 
Mar. 23rd 

 Gr.9 Band Rehearsal in Cafeteria from 7:00 am-8:00 am - Mr. Harrison 

 Interim report cards distributed in homerooms. Any student who has a spare or lunch during 
period 1, can pick up their Interim Report Card in the main office. 

 Computer Science to Huron Heights S.S. for Competition, leaving 8:00 am, leaving location 2 pm - 
Mr. Berry 

 Special Education group to Ripley's Aquarium, leaving 9:30 am, leaving location 1:15 pm - Mrs. 
Green 
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Messages from Guidance 

 
Any grade 12 student who has outstanding community hours is asked to submit all missing hours as soon as possible. If hours 
still need to be completed,  please come to the guidance office or begin looking for volunteer opportunities. If you need 
help, please come to the Guidance office. 
 
Please see the Job and Volunteer Fair flyer on page 5 of this bulletin. 
Please see  page 11 and 12 for a list of College and University Open House dates. 
 
Thank you, the Guidance team 

______________________________________________________________ 
Message from SHSM 

 
For SHSM students, continue to check your gapps email for exciting new opportunities in 2018 along with checking the 

SHSM bulletin board outside of guidance. 
  

Grade 10 students interested in registering for SHSM for September 2018 or learning about SHSM are encouraged to speak 
to Mr. Weinstein. You are able to now register for SHSM for September using the following link in gapps: 
bit.ly/YRDSBSHSMapp 
 

Permission forms are available for the Markham Stouffville P.A.R.T.Y. Program for Wednesday, March 22nd (this is 
the Wednesday right after March Break). This is mandatory for anyone in the Health and Wellness or Non-Profit sector who 
has not already attended this day. 
  

Upcoming SHSM field trips 
 

March 22, 2018: Markham Stouffville Hospital P.A.R.T.Y. Program (Non-Profit & Health & Wellness: 30 spaces) 
 

April 11, 2018:  FutureBuilding (Construction) - this is open to ALL students from grades 9-12 who are interested in        
                             learning about various careers in construction (priority will be given to students in SHSM). 

 
 

______________________________________________________________ 
 

Message from Mock Trial Club 
 

The mock trial club will meet in Room 226 every Thursday at 3:00 pm. An assistant Crown Attorney will be coming during 
March to help the students in preparing for the Judges’ Cup that is happening on April 11, 12, & 16, 2018 at the Newmarket 

Courthouse.- Mrs. Shallu Sharma 
______________________________________________________________ 

 

Contribute to Strategic Planning at YRDSB - Upcoming Town Halls 

 
Town halls will be taking place across the region and feedback collected from families and community members will inform 

the creation of a new Multi-Year Plan.  Please see page 9 of this bulletin for more information. 

ATTENDANCE REMINDER 
 
Parents/Guardians are reminded to report all late or absent notices to the Attendance Office by    call-
ing 905-294-1886, option 1 or emailing markham.dhs@yrdsb.ca.     
Should your student be absent for more than 3 days, an extended absence form must be 
signed by each subject teacher, parent/guardian and the Vice-Principal prior to leaving 
on vacation. 

http://www.markhamdistrict.hs.yrdsb.edu.on.ca
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Message from the Business Department 
 

The Government of Ontario hosts several business initiatives that may be of interest to your son/daughter.  
 
Make your Pitch - Students create a two-minute video explaining their business idea and the problem that they are  
trying to solve.  Students are eligible to win awards, coaching and tools to help bring their idea to life and a trip to the  
discovery conference in Toronto.  Video Deadline March 22nd 12 p.m. 
 
Summer Company - Is an opportunity available to students who want to work for themselves during the sum-
mer.    Students receive hands-on training, mentoring and awards up to $3,000 to start their summer business.  Find out 
how at Ontario.ca/SummerCompany or 1-888-576-444. 
 
Business Plan Competition - Markham 2018 - The main objective of this competition is to promote entrepreneurial 
spirit, skill and experience for young people in Markham.  The program is open to students in Grades 9-12 at any High 
School.  Students can work along or in a group (maximum of 3 students) to create and submit a business plan.  Deadline 
for business plans is May 21, 2018. 
 
Interested students should see their business teacher, or the Head of Business - Mrs. Lovell. 
 

 
______________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Message from the Math Department 
 

 
        Math Contests Written in April 
  
       Fryer (Grade 9)/Galois (Grade 10)/Hypatia Contest (Grade 11) 
  
       Contest Date: Thursday, April 12, 2018 
  
       Contest Time: 8:05am – 9:20 am 
  
       Contest Location: To Be Determined (based on the number of students who register) 
  
       Registration Fee: $11 
  
       Payment Due Date: Friday, March 9, 2018 
      ___________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
        Euclid Contest  
       (Grade 12 Students – and students in Grade 11 who traditionally write math contests) 
  
       Contest Date: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 
  
       Contest Time: 9:40 am – 12:10 pm (please note the change to original time stated in School Cash Online message) 
  
       Likely Contest Location: Room 224 
  
       Registration Fee: $17 
  
       Payment Due Date: Friday, March 9, 2018 
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Message from Prom Committee 
 

Early bird prom tickets are now available on School Cash Online.  Please see flyer on page 10. 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

School (Parent) Council Event 
 

 “Social Media Is Life: A student’s guide to online personal branding”  
Presented by Cher Jones, Social Media Trainer and Personal Branding Strategist  

Monday, March 19th in the Library at 7:00 pm (see page 8) 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

MDHS Pick up & Drop off 
  

Do You PUDO at MDHS 
What's a PUDO?  It stands for Pick-Up and Drop-Off. 

Do you know that our school has a designated Pick-UP and Drop Off area in the west parking lot area?   
If you're dropping off or picking up your child, please remember to do so using the Pick-Up and Drop Off marked  

loop that goes around the parking area on the west side of the building. 
After dropping off your child, please exit by following the loop to the exit on Church Street.   
To keep the parking area as safe as possible both in the morning and afternoon for the students  

and administration, you should not exit by using the parking laneways to the arrive at the exit.   
Thank you in advance for your cooperation to ensure our students and our community are safe! 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

Message from the Co-op Department 
 

Students that are interested in volunteering at Markham Stouffville Hospital in the summer of 2018 are strongly encour-
aged to submit their applications by the end of this semester, directly to the hospital. This experience will be beneficial to 

students who are interested in a placement in a medical setting for their Co-op placements. - Mr. Butler 
 

Please see the attached poster on page 7 regarding MDHS’s Co-op website. 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Message from Homework Club 
 

It is time for the Homework Club to start up again. If your child is looking for a supportive environment in which to  
complete homework, or work on assignments, the homework club is the place to be. We meet Tuesdays and Thursdays 
after school in the library. All students are welcome. A staff supervisor will be there to help with ideas and time manage-

ment  issues. If you have any questions, please email sarah.wheatley@yrdsb.ca. Mrs. Wheatley (see page 6). 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Lost and Found 
 

If your child has lost any small items (i.e. Pandora bracelet, other jewelry, cell phone, keys, eye glasses)  
please have them come to the main office to claim them.  
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